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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

January 12, 2021 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward, Tim Irvin 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input regarding parking changes on Holly 

Place, Maple and Spruce streets. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Dale Ward asked that temporary parking exceptions be considered near the elementary 

school on the proposed “No Parking” side of Spruce Street in addition to proposed 

permitted parking. 

 

Lowder spoke with residents on Holly Place. They were opposed to parking changes. 

Lowder would like to table Holly St. discussion. 

 

Mayor Harwood would like to table the discussion and see images of proposed changes. 

 

Harwood closed the January 12, 2021 public hearing.  

 

Minutes approved February 9, 2021. 

 

 


